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Land And Hold Short Operations 
TO: ALL SOUTHERN REGION AIRPORTS with land and hold short operations (LAHSO) 

This letter is written with the intent to update any existing information on Land and Hold Short 
Operations at Southern Region Airports.  This includes removing or revising published 
information and procedures for accuracy. 

If your airport still has LAHSO in effect, please ensure that a Letter of Agreement (LOA) has 
been established between the Air Traffic Control Tower, and you, the Airport Operator.  If a 
LOA does exist, please make sure that a copy of the LOA has been approved by your 
certification safety inspector and has been incorporated into the Airport Certification Manual.  
Furthermore, please ensure that the information published in the Airport/Facility Directory 
(AFD) is still accurate.  Revisions can be sent to the following: 

Federal Aviation Administration 
Aeronautical Information Services, ATA-100 
800 Independence Ave.  S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20591 

Toll Free phone: 1-866-295-8236 
FAX: (202) 267-5322 

Note:  The inside, front cover of any AFD has this information listed and more. 
If your airport no longer uses LAHSO, but is still published as having LAHSO, we recommend 
that you check the AFD to ensure it reflects the correct information.  Please have this removed 
from the AFD accordingly. 

Lastly, if you have any LAHSO of a taxiway, please call your certification safety inspector.  
Thank you for your assistance. 

Your Airport Certification/Safety Team 
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